
Shire Office 
Monday - Friday  
8:30AM - 4:30PM

Department of Transport
8:30AM - 4:00PM

Transfer Station
Tuesday & Thursday
 12:00PM - 4:00PM
Saturday & Sunday
10:00AM - 4:00PM

Waste Collection
Wednesday

Recycling Dates
Wednesday 14 October
Wednesday 28 October

After Hours
Trees on Road
0448 833 102

Medical Centre 
Monday- Friday

7:30AM - 4:30PM
9765 1026

Dinninup Ward - Candidates
Steele Alexander
Neil Derrick
One vacancy for a term of three years, term expires 2023
Scotts Brook Ward - Candidates
Darren King
Robert Reekie
One vacancy for a term of three years, term expires 2023
Polling Place
Shire Office - 55 Abel Street, Boyup Brook
Voting - 8.00am to 6.00pm
Early Voting
Shire Office - 55 Abel Street, Boyup Brook
Voting - 8.00am to 4.30pm Monday to Friday up to and including
Friday 16th October 2020
Early Voting on Friday 16th October 2020 will be held at:
Tonebridge Country Club  
Chowerup Hall
Mayanup Hall
Kulikup Hall
Dinninup Hall
Postal Voting
A postal vote can be obtained by application.  Completed postal votes
must be returned in the reply-paid envelope provided and received
by the Returning Officer by 6.00pm on Saturday 17th October 2020.

Use your smart
phone camera or
a QR Reader to
scan this code
and open the
Shire website.

Have you ever wondered who pays for your Ambulance Cover?  The Shire of
Boyup Brook has and continues to pay St John Ambulance Boyup Brook Sub
Centre  to cover all PERMANENT RESIDENTS of Boyup Brook for 000
EMERGENCY CALLS. For further enquiries contact the office on Thursdays.
Email: boyupbrook@stjohnwa.com.au or phone:  9765 2155.
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EXTRAORDINARY ELECTION
The extraordinary election will be held on Saturday 17th October 2020.

9.00am to 10.00am
10.30am to 11.30am
12 noon to 1.00pm
2.30pm to 3.30pm
4.00pm to 5.00pm

AMBULANCE COVER FOR BOYUP BROOK RESIDENTS

Welcome to our new CEO Dale Putland who commenced
on Tuesday 29th September 2020.



Swimming Pool Opening Hours
Monday
Tuesday
Wednesday
Thursday
Friday
Saturday
Sunday

10am - 6pm
10am - 6pm
10am - 6pm
10am - 6pm
10am - 6pm
12 noon - 6pm 
12 noon - 6pm

Swimming Pool Season 

The Boyup
Brook Swimming
Pool will open on

Monday,
October 12.

The Department of Social Services (DSS) funds
several organisations in WA to support eligible
individuals and families to navigate financial crises.
Emergency Relief (ER) services are delivered by
community organisations and help people to address
immediate basic needs in times of crisis.  There may
be support available either directly or remotely to
eligible people in our area. To locate a provider
please visit http://waconnect.org.au  or the
Department of Social Services Grants Service
Directory https://serviceproviders.dss.gov.au/

 Emergency Relief Information

Strategic Community Plan
Online Survey Closes Friday

9th October 
If you have not yet participated in the process or
if you still have something else to contribute,
please visit the Shire website
www.boyupbrook.wa.gov.au or
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DKJW9QY
to complete the online survey by 9th October.

Contact us:
PO Box 2, Boyup Brook, 6244
Email: shire@boyupbrook.wa.gov.au
Ph: 08 9765 1200

Swimming Pool Opening
'What's Your Angle?' Photography Competition
CoMHAT Wellness Festival
Community Colour Explosion Fun Run
Ordinary Council Meeting
Australia Day Awards Nomination Closure
Community Forum For Aged Care
Remembrance Day
Ordinary Council Meeting
Community Christmas Celebrations

Monday, October 12
October 10, 12-16
Saturday, October 17
Friday, October 23
Thursday, October 29
Friday, October 30
Monday, November 9
Wednesday, November 11
Thursday,  November 26
Friday, December 4

Boyup Brook Swimming Pool
Boyup Brook CRC
Boyup Brook Music Park
Boyup Brook Hockey Oval
Council Chambers
Delivered to Shire Office
Town Hall
Boyup Brook Memorial
Council Chambers
Abel Park

Upcoming Planned Road Works for October & November (weather permitting)

Cr Richard Walker:
(Shire President) 
Cr Sarah Alexander: 
Cr Philippe Kaltenrieder:
Cr Kevin Moir:

0429 661 051

0417 941 744
0429 700 708
9766 1046

Cr Helen O'Connell:
(Deputy Shire President)
Cr Adrian Price:
Cr Tom Oversby:

0427 653 146

0428 680 008
0447 673 012

Upcoming  Events

The Shire has sent out registration renewals this
month for cats and dogs whose registration
expires in 2020. It is important your contact details
are kept current with the Shire and microchip
database. The Shire requests that pet owners
inform them immediately of any change of
ownership, death, or change of address.   Current
registrations can be transferred between most
local councils in Western Australia.  The
registration period runs from 1 November        
through to 31 October each year
(regardless of the date when the pet
is actually registered).

Pet Registration

Construction works re-sheeting Kulikup South Road from the intersection of Boyup Brook – Kojonup
Road heading south through to the S bends before Bloomfields Road.
Maintenance Grading – Sandlewood Road, W Tree Road, Jayes Road, Muir Road, Dwalganup
Road, McAlister Road, Westbourne Road to the Boyup Brook - Cranbook Road.

E&OE


